
                

                

                

                
                
                
                 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

The Snoqualmie Arts Commission will hold a special meeting at 6:00 pm on Thursday, October 

11, 2018 at 36175 SE 89th Place, Snoqualmie WA 98065. 
   

The regularly scheduled Snoqualmie Arts Commission meeting on Monday, October 8, 2018 has 
been cancelled. 
  

Reasonable accommodation will be made for persons with disabilities.  Please call the Community 
Development Department at 425-888-5337 if you need assistance. 

 

Posted:      October 5, 2018 

 

Community Development Department 
Nicole Sanders 

 
38624 SE River St 

PO Box 987 
Snoqualmie, WA 98065 

 
Office: 425-888-5337 

Fax: 425-831-6041 
 

www.ci.snoqualmie.wa.us 
nsanders@ci.snoqualmie.wa.us 

 
 


